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Copenhagen - Denmark, 7
th

 of December 2013 

 

To The Central Committee of the Communist Party of Greece 

 

Dear Comrades, 

On behalf of the Danish Communist Party we congratulate the Communist Party of Greece (KKE) and its 

militants on the occasion of your 95 year anniversary. We send you our warmest greeting on this occasion. 

We would like to take this opportunity to stress the debt felt wish of our party to strengthen the union of 

struggle against the European monopoly capital and imperialism, fascism and war. 

With all good wishes of friendship and co-operation between the Danish Communist Party and the 

Communist Party of Greece (KKE) we reaffirm our wishes of absolute success for your Party. 

Regarding our application for membership of the European INITIATIVE of the 7
th

 of November we are still 

looking forward to your response. 

Long live Marxism-Leninism! 

Long live the proletarian internationalism! 

Fraternally, 

Jørgen Petersen  

Party president  

Danish Communist Party (KP)  

Nikolaj Kofod  

International secretary  

Danish Communist Party (KP)  

 


